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Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief
NM State Parks Division

Cell: 575-420-1733

 
“Far and away the best prize that life offers is the chance to work hard at work
worth doing”  - Theodore Roosevelt

From: Jo Archuleta <jarchuleta1963@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 9, 2024 08:31
To: Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD <JaredR.Langenegger@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee’s
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good morning,
I would just like to comment on the New Mexico State park fee.
I am not against fees going up, Every working body deserves a better pay and  like everything else
it’s more expensive…
What I am against is “ eliminating the yearly pass “ WHY?  It is better to pay yearly as I reserve
through the year VERSUS daily.
Thank you again and have a great week!!

Mrs Josephine Archuleta

F.R.O.G.
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